

MEETINGS INTERRUPTED DUE TO COVID

MARCH TO JULY SUMMARIES PROVIDED BELOW

No March Meeting

Major points from the Committee Meeting 15th April 2020

GST: CPC now registered for coming 12 months minimum period.

Membership Drive Grant Application: Applied for, unlikely to hear before Sept 2020 if successful and won't receive the cash till December. Agreed postpone implementation until Covid 19 problem has minimised.

Lighting: Government confirmation of our grant received. Contractor arrangements to be set up. Installation expected by end June.

Drainage: Agreed to check existing pipe locations and connections and thus to decide proposed location of drainage pipes. Need avoid clashing with proposed lighting pole locations.

Laptop: KD has a spare so possibly no need to purchase a new one.

Parking: Little visible progress with no sign yet of any Council action to instal signs.

Weed spraying: Probably required soon, inspection next week.

No May or June Meeting

Major points from the Committee Meeting 4th July 2020

Lighting: Lights hardware is now installed, coverage looks very good.

Drainage: Work is in progress and shortly after the meeting was reported as completed successfully.

Parking: Still waiting on Council resolution. Starting to look positive that interdepartmental conflicts will be overcome and common sense will prevail

New Committee: PB and JM standing down.

Uniforms: Agreed to maintain the original club subsidised costs except to add \$5 to all polo costs

